BILL NO.: 5095 ORDINANCE NO.:
Introduced by: Acting City Manager April Walton
AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY OF BERKELEY, MISSOURI, AUTHORIZING
THE RELOCATION OF WATER SERVICES TO ONE FIRE HYDRANT

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF BERKELEY,
MISSOURI, AS FOLLOWS:

Section 1. The fire hydrant highlighted and shown on Attachment 1 is hereby approved to relocate
it 130’ North of its current location on James S. McDonnell Blvd.

Section 2. Attachment 1 is hereby incorporated herein and made a part of this ordinance, as if
fully set out herein.

Section 3. This Ordinance shall be in full force and effect from and after its date of passage.

1st Reading this day of 2025
2nd Reading this day of 2025
3rd Reading, PASSED and APPROVED, this day of 2025
Rita Crawford-Graham, Mayor
ATTEST:
Final Roll Call:
: Councilwoman Holmes Aye _ Nay__ Absent___ Abstain __
Deanna L. Jones, Clty Clerk Councilwoman Williams Aye  Nay___ Absent _ Abstain
Councilman Hoskins Aye _ Nay__ Absent___ Abstain __
Councilwoman Anthony Aye _ Nay__ Absent__ Abstain__
Councilman Hindeleh Aye _ Nay__ Absent__ Abstain __
Mayor Crawford-Graham Aye _ Nay__ Absent___ Abstain __
Approved as to Form:
Phillip C. Boyd, City Attorney
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Relocate 1 Fire Hydrant on James S McDonnell



MEMORANDUM

TO: Ms. April Walton, Acting City Manager/ HR Director

FROM: Fire Chief James Linhardt )V

DATE: September 2, 2025

SUBIJECT: Fire Hydrant relocation

Recommendation: Attached is a map showing the current location of the fire
hydrant on James S. McDonnell (approx. 350’ south of driveway for Signature
Aviation). | am seeking an ordinance to relocate the fire hydrant 130’ north of its
current location (approx. 230’ south of driveway for Signature Aviation). In order
to move the existing hydrant, the water company will require an ordinance from
the City as part of the water company’s normal policies and procedures.

Background: This is consistent with previous work done by Missouri American
Water Company for new development. This will allow the new proposed
development for that area to move forward.

Supporting Documents: Attached Map from Missouri American Water Company.

Potential Objection: None foreseen

Staff Reference: James Linhardt If you have any questions please feel free to
contact me at 400-3600 or email linhardt@ci.berkeley.mo.us
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